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The month of July sure was a fun (and hot) one!  We spent
some time outside, made sweet treats, and we had morning

stretch daily as well! For the 4  of July we did sparklers and had
popsicles! We played a lot of games, and got to continue with
our awesome Bible Study group and Book Club! Some of our

favorite crafts were made this month which you can check out
on our Facebook page!  Our second Family Fun Night of the
Summer was such a great time. We had a Luau theme! Our
meal consisted of Hawaiian meatballs, rolls, sweet potatoes,

and rice with pina colada cupcakes for dessert! Delicious! We
are thankful for everyone who helped out/donated to make this
event possible! In August we will have our final Family Night on
August 20  from 4pm-6pm. Please RSVP to Kamerra by August

15 ! 
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What Have We Been Up To?



We have some exciting news! Paige, our wonderful Assistant
Director, has now taken on the role of Director! Paige started

here in January and has done a phenomenal job so far! She is
excited for the new position and everything she can learn from

it. Please stop by the office and congratulate her!
And, our very own Lexi has officially graduated and is now
Country Villa’s Registered Nurse! Here’s a little about Lexi! 

Hi! My name is Lexi, and I am the nurse at Country Villa. I have
been with this awesome company for over 5 years now. I

started out in Freedom helping with Activities, and soon after
got my CNA and joined the team as a caregiver! I began school

at NWTC for my nursing degree while continuing to work as a
caregiver. In July of last year I started here in Pulaski with my

LPN and continued school. I graduated in May of this year and
have now taken of the Director of Nursing role in Pulaski! I find
great fulfillment in working here and having the opportunity to

support my residents! 
Congratulations Paige and Lexi! We know you will exceed

expectations in your new roles! 
(Fun Fact: Paige and Lexi both have sweet dogs, named Enzo

and Kota who you may see around our building!! They bring in
so much joy!)

Old Faces, New Roles!
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